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WE WANT YOUR OPINION!
Assemblywoman Donna Lupardo wants to hear from you

2020 CONSTITUENT SURVEY



Dear Neighbor,

I hope this finds you well.

Enclosed is my annual Constituent Survey which allows you to share your 

thoughts on a number of issues. Right now, we’re in the middle of working on the 

State Budget and also reviewing important policies, such as the recently enacted 

criminal justice reforms. But, as our legislative session progresses, it would be 

helpful to know how you feel about the topics below that are also being discussed 

at the Capitol. I hear from residents in my district on a regular basis about what 

is important to them, however, this survey makes it easier to hear from a large 

number of people. Your responses always provide an important perspective and  

I always look forward to receiving your feedback. 

As in years past, there are two ways that you can complete the survey:

• If you’d like to save a stamp, fill it out online at https://nyassembly.gov/

lupardo (This also helps us get you the results faster)

• Return the enclosed form to my Binghamton office

If you’d like to receive regular updates from my office, please sign up for e-News 

at the web address above. This electronic newsletter provides monthly updates 

with information about my work locally and in Albany.

My office is here to serve as a liaison between constituents and state government. 

Navigating state agencies can be difficult; we’re available to help you address 

problems such as renewing a license, issues with insurance or taxes, or filing 

unemployment claims. 

We are also able to provide a variety of Assembly recognitions, letters of support 

for worthwhile projects, and legislative information. Additionally, if you need 

assistance with a federal or local issue, we can refer you to the appropriate office.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact 

me at 607-723-9047.

Sincerely,

Donna A. Lupardo

Member of Assembly



 1 Do you support a ban on flavored vaping products?

 ❏  Yes ❏  No ❏  Undecided

 2  Do you support eliminating the tipped wage for 
restaurant workers?

 ❏  Yes ❏  No ❏  Undecided

 3 Do you support reclassifying “gig workers” (such as 
Uber drivers or Instacart shoppers) from independent 
contractors to employees for the company they 
represent?

 ❏  Yes ❏  No ❏  Undecided

 4 Do you support a ban on single-use Styrofoam 
containers (such as restaurant “to-go” boxes)?

 ❏  Yes ❏  No ❏  Undecided

 5 Do you support allowing couples who are unable to have 
children to pay a woman to serve as a surrogate?

 ❏  Yes ❏  No ❏  Undecided

 6 Do you support “death with dignity” legislation that 
would allow terminally-ill patients to ease their 
suffering by making their own end of life decisions?

 ❏  Yes ❏  No ❏  Undecided

 7 Do you support a requirement for 3-D printed firearms 
to have serial numbers, thus banning untraceable 
“ghost guns?”

 ❏  Yes ❏  No ❏  Undecided

 8 Do you support movie theaters being allowed to sell 
alcoholic beverages?

 ❏  Yes ❏  No ❏  Undecided

 9 What do you think should be the Legislature’s top 
priority in 2020? (Fill in the blank)
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